
 
 
>>> Cr David Compton <dcompton@ncc.nsw.gov.au> 2/7/2013 5:13 pm >>> 

 
Dear Executive Director, 

 
Thank you for your prompt reply, As mentioned is the need to recognise the existing business 

precincts strategic planning requirements to sustain investment and job security. The 
community have an expectation that the Newcastle CBD is a priority and I congratulate you 

and your team on the important work completed to date. 

Now is the time to reconcile various policies and plans to reinforce the Lower Hunter Regional 
Strategy and get the town moving again. Your brief email clarifying the communities 

concerns goes a long way to strengthening the good relations required to get the job 
completed. 

 

Kind regards 
David Compton 

Councillor Ward 4 
 

 

Sent from my iPad 


